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Report to the UNDE National Executive Committee
VP CSE Dec to Apr 2012
Collective Bargaining
Bargaining has continued through the winter spring of 2012.  Not much progress has taken place to date.   Small steps on non-moratory issues.  We have only just begun to discuss the big issues.  This week there will be an update session to the bargaining committee held at CSE. 
Dates have been scheduled for a week in late June 2012.
LTA/MTA
At the beginning of Apr the affected staff were officially notified.  Training and CV writing assistance has been provided.  My understanding is that at the end of the day only 2-5 members would not be employed at CSE.  Discussions with other departments is on going to absorb this members.
GGM
The GGM has been moved to May 2012 
PSLRB Decision Fall Out
Management has developed a tool to assist them with determining whether a position will meet the criteria for Market Allowance.  Grievances have been launched against the decisions being made using the tool.  Discussions are taking place between PSAC legal and the local to challenge the tool and the interruption of the decision.
Clay Joyce
VP CSE
